
Great Falls Growth Policy Steering Committee Meeting Summary 
 
June 12th, 2025  
Commission Chambers, Civic Center 
 
Attendance 

Steering Committee Members: 
Rick Tryon 
Stephanie Erdmann 
Tom Heisler 
Wayne Klind 
Carol Bronson 
Abigail Hill 
Katie Hanning 
 
Staff/Consultant:  
Brock Cherry 
Alaina Mattimiro 
Andrew Finch 
Allison Mouch 
 
General Public: 
Al Rollo 
Starla Rollo 

 
Overview 
The meeting began at about 3:35 PM with an introduction to the meeting by Planning & Community 
Development Director Brock Cherry. Mr. Cherry led the Steering Committee through a workshopping 
session of the Growth Policy vision statement. Steering Committee members worked off of a draft that 
was provided by Dr. Stephanie Erdmann. The Committee discussed wording and intent, giving feedback 
to City staff and Orion to incorporate into the draft.  
 
Public Comment 
Mr. Al Rollo thanked the steering committee for their time and requested to see the drafts that came 
out of the workshop. He commented that he would like to see the vision statement be inclusive of not 
only long time Montanans, but those that are new to Great Falls as well.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:00 PM. 


